
 

Planning for a Better New Year 

This past year was very challenging but offered us new ways of 
being connected to each other and to other groups through on-
line meetings and recordings. On-site field work was very 
limited but stewardship also continued with activities at 
home and through Project Swallowtail. We have a 
new website with a summary of 2020 accomplishments and 
links to other groups and recordings containing a wide 
variety of gardening and stewardship topics so we don’t need 
our own winter speaker series this year. 

We have a large email list but limitations of only 8 participants 
per session meant that only Stewards who attended work 
sessions in 2019 were invited to them. If you did not receive an 
invite last year and would like to be invited to any on-site 
sessions when they occur this year please enter your name 
and email in this form and check the Update and On-site 
sessions boxes. 

We are happy to have people on our list who just want to keep 
up with what we are doing but if you do not want to be on our 
list please Unsubscribe using the option at the bottom of this 
message. Please send any questions 
to stewards@highparknature.org 
 

 

    

 

https://highparknature.org/resources-by-high-park-nature/online-resources-and-meetings/
https://highparknature.org/resources-by-high-park-nature/online-resources-and-meetings/
https://pollinatorpartnership.ca/en/project-swallowtail
https://highparknature.org/
https://highparknature.org/high-park-nature/high-park-stewards-summary-2020/
https://highparknature.org/resources-by-high-park-nature/other-groups-events/
https://forms.gle/CEhLmQG1FMaKutgD8
mailto:stewards@highparknature.org
https://facebook.com/
https://instagram.com/
https://twitter.com/

